
I-695 REPAIRS & REHABILITATION AT 
SPARROWS POINT NEAR BEAR CREEK695

FOR MORE INFORMATION
Visit us at: mdta.maryland.gov/I-695SparrowsPointProject/Home

Email: FSK695Preservation@mdta.maryland.gov

Mail: I-695 Repairs & Rehabilitation at Sparrows Point  
Near Bear Creek

Maryland Transportation Authority  
Office of Engineering and Construction  
8019 Corporate Drive, Suite F, Nottingham, MD 21236


